Career Fair at the 2015 National Federation of the Blind of the District of Columbia 
Annual State Convention 


The National Federation of the Blind (NFB) of the District of Columbia will host a job seminar and Career Fair on October 15, 2015 from 9 AM to 4 PM at the Washington Marriot Georgetown in the Thomas Salon room 1221 22nd St. NW Washington, DC 20037 during the NFB of DC 2015 Annual State Convention.    
From 9-11 AM there will be a workshop on seeking employment and reasonable accommodations.  Ms. Angela Cooper of “People 4 People Employment Assistance Program will give a presentation on “Essential Strategies to Land a Job” and Carla Broddie of the Dept. Of Labor will present on “Reasonable Accommodations in the workplace”.  From 12-4 PM the career fair will take place in.  Job seekers can speak with employers about potential job opportunities and network with fellow disability job seekers.  There will be a minimum of 10 employers present including the Department of Defense, Department of Justice and WMATA.  
The NFB of DC would like to extend an invitation to all job seekers to participate in our Career Fair and job seminar for people with disabilities. For questions or concerns please e-mail Shawn Callaway @ Callaway.shawn@gmail.com or Evelyn Valdez @ evelyn.valdez@va.gov.
